C_ L
comwﬁicxﬂom

Britto, John . - _ 5
CW(PH)-_JFE515 € @

From: familybaker <familybaker@sympatico.ca»

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2014 9:50 AM ITEM - %

To: Britto, John

Subject: File number: OP.13.013 and Z.13.0.36 , File Name: Islamic Shea Ithna-Asheri Jamaat of

Dear John Britto

Toronto

I am writing to you in concern about the proposal for high rise buildings in Thornhill Woods
(Bathurst/Rutherford). Currently there is major traffic congestion along Bathurst particularly in that area
especially during morning and afternoon rush hour. If these buildings are approved it will make matters
extremely worse for our community. It will also increase the amount of traffic that goes through Thornhill
Woods. This is also a safety concern as Thornhill Woods is a young community with lots of children. This will
impact our children and their safety as they have to cross streets with high activity and it will be very
dangerous for them to cross. Lots of people living the Thornhill Woods Community have the same concern as
my family and I. We all feel that this is not the place to place these buildings.

We are proud of our community and to call Vaughan, this amazing city “Our home”. Therefore we want to
continue to have the pride to call the city of Vaughan “Our Home” and not feel that the community feel of
Thornhill Woods is taken away by this develoment.

Regards

Sharon Baker
{Thornhill Woods resident)



